
 
 
16 to 19 Tuition Fund Statement  

Purpose: The 16 to 19 tuition fund, launched in July 2020, is funding for the 2020 to 2021 
academic year, it is ring fenced funding for schools, colleges and all other 16 to 19 providers 
to mitigate the disruption to learning arising from coronavirus (COVID-19).  

Academic Year 2020 – 2021  
Bacon’s College Allocation: 
£2,302.00 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, Bacon’s College Sixth Form has allocated the funding towards 
our ICT support package to students. The College has bought a further 15 laptops specifically 
for sixth form use at the cost of £150.00 per device.  

This has enabled our disadvantaged young people to engage in learning and continue their 
studies whilst working at home, both during periods of self-isolation in the autumn term and 
during the lockdown in the spring term.  

Throughout the lockdown of January and February of 2021 these extra devices and stationery 
have kept our young people engaged and connected both virtually and physically due to the 
fact that some students have limited or no equipment at home.  This allows our students to 
access live lessons and to continue taking part in high quality teaching and learning. 

Item of C-19 expenditure. Amount 

15 x Laptops @ £150.00 £2,250 
6 x exercise books @ £6.86 £41.16 
5 x white revision record cards @ 1.91 £9.55 
Remaining £1.29 to go towards stationery £1.29 

 

 

 

 


